
Adopt-a-Road Participants Recognized  

at March 18th Council Meeting 

 
Eighteen Adopt-a-Road participants were recently recognized at the March 18th Township 

Council meeting for keeping Township roads clean and free of litter.  Representatives from 

the following organizations and families were on hand to receive Council resolutions from 

Council President Ron Horiszny:   

 Lower Saucon Township Historical 
Society 

 Saucon Creek Watershed Association 
 Lower Saucon Township 

Environmental Advisory Council 
 Saucon Valley Wrestling 
 Saucon Valley Youth Sports 
 Saucon Community Bible Fellowship 

Church 
 Hellertown Lower Saucon Little 

League 
 Lichak Family 

 Lower Saucon United Church of Christ 
& Red Door 

 St. Theresa’s Church 
 Saucon Valley Farmers Market 
 SV High School Future Business 

Leaders of America 
 Muschlitz Family 
 Riegel Family 
 Macek Family 
 Pagoda Family 
 Birkel & Palik Families 
 Jesse Repash Family 

 

The Adopt-a-Road Program began in 2010 with four (4) organizations who stepped 

forward to adopt Township roads to keep them free of litter.  The program has now grown 

to a total of twenty-three 

(23) Saucon Valley area 

organizations, churches, 

and families who have 

adopted roads and conduct 

twice-a -year litter clean-

ups. 

During this period, the Adopt-a-Road groups have devoted over 389 hours of their time to 

remove 718 bags of trash and assorted tires, furniture, car parts, and discarded electronics 

from their adopted roads.  The Township is very appreciative of these groups for the time 

and effort they have volunteered to keep our roads clean and litter free! 


